

From: peter bevan
Sent: 11 September 2013 13:16
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: Application No 13/00930/F
Rebekah,

I refer to the above planning application which you are currently considering at Haynes Barn, Sibford Gower.

It may well have already been brought to your attention, but just in case it hasn't, this applicant has illegally destroyed a populated badger sett at this site in order to speed his application and has lied on the application form (Q.14 re protected species). Not only has he used a mechanical digger to close this sett but has repeated his actions at least twice since when badgers have attempted to reopen the set.

Badgers are a protected species and this applicant should be pursued by the the police or the RSPCA in court for this criminal act and should most certainly not be rewarded by having planning permission granted.

I hope you will take the correct action and refuse this application without hesitation.

Kind regards

Peter Bevan

